
Dear Chair Prozanski and members of the committee,  
 
Thanks for taking some time to listen to me today. For the record, my name is Halla Williams, and I am 
here to urge your support for Senate Bill 560, Oregon’s End Profiling Act.  
 
This bill is important for me, because I have worked with youth in my community and I am fighting for 
this bill for them and other youth who will have to deal with these issues in their lifetime.  
 
Thank you again for your time. Please, support the End Profiling Act. I’m happy to answer any questions 
which you might have.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Halla Williams  
20 NW 16th ave #308 
Portland, OR 97209 
 


